[image: image1.wmf]


[image: image2.wmf]
The Rhyming Bag

Dear KR Families,

We will be working on rhyming throughout the year. Rhyming is an important skill in developing readers. I want to share a quote with you from Reading, Writing and Phonics, by Dorothy P. Hall and Patricia M. Cunningham.

“Children and rhymes just go together. However doing rhymes with children is not just for fun! Rhyming activities develop one of the most critical concepts for success in beginning reading – phonemic awareness. Rhyming allows children to listen to words and learn more about words and how they work.”

So, have fun with the Rhyming bag. It is your family’s turn to put an object in the bag and create a rhyme to go along with the object. Please help your child select the object and create the rhyme. I ask that you do NOT use toys, but rather any small object found in your house.

Our rhyme goes like this:  

“I don’t mean to brag, but I have something in my bag, and if you listen to this clue, I bet you can guess it too. It rhymes with: __________.”

If the object was a book, you might say it rhymes with cook.


Thank you for your help and happy rhyming!

Mrs. Rafsky

